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September 6, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The annual Middle School Open House for parent(s)/guardian(s) of 7th & 8th grade students will be held
Wednesday, September 13th at 7:00 p.m. Our team is excited to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school
year!

Please join me in the auditorium at 6:45 p.m. for welcoming remarks. The Open House begins promptly
at 7:00 p.m. Throughout the evening, you will follow your child’s ODD day schedule, period by period,
meeting each teacher, and learning about the course requirements, classroom routines, and
expectations.

Please know that due to time restrictions during the Open House please refrain from asking teachers
specific questions about your child(ren). Feel free to reach out to your child’s teacher at an alternative
time. For your convenience, parent/teacher conferences are scheduled for the evening of Thursday,
November 30th and the full day of Friday, December 1st. Registration for parent/teacher conferences
will be completed electronically from a link on the High School website beginning on Wednesday,
November 15th at 7:00 p.m.

Please remember to review your child’s ODD day schedule in order to follow the nine-period day. You
can print a copy of this schedule directly from the parent portal.

Subject classes will last ten minutes with five minutes of passing time between each class. The evening
will conclude at 9:10 PM.

I look forward to seeing you at the Middle School Open House onWednesday, September 13th.

Sincerely,

Rich Roder
Principal

200 Memorial Place, Manhasset, New York 11030
Telephone: (516) 267-7605 – Fax: (516) 267-7794

E-Mail: rroder@manhassetschools.org


